
I am in support of the 12 recommendations as outlined in the Part 150 Study for 
Centennial Airport.  I commend the process that was conducted to involve the 
aviation community, and neighborhood groups.  The Airport has updated the contour 
maps and done an excellent job of community outreach to ask for responses to the 
recommendations during the comment period. 
 
The airport has worked hard to reduce noise in all neighborhoods. The airport has a 
philosophy to not move noise from one neighborhood to another.   
 
Thank you,
 
K L Myers


